
There was lots of chat about what could be in our special
bag today. It was so heavy!

Tilly thought it was, “a box of milk.”
Evan thought it was, “a box of milk and sugar”. But we 

weren’t baking.

Rory thought it might be a ‘lion’. Esme R added, “because
lions are heavy.” Trixie thought it might be a giraffe but 

we weren’t sure if either of them would fit into Mrs 
Silverwood’s bag.

The children tried to think of heavy things. Phoebe,
“sofa.” Tilly, “aeroplane.” Trixie, “and you, Mrs Silverwood, 

you’re heavy.”!

When we looked there was blue and 
yellow paint in the bag.

Then Tilly announced, “blue and yellow 
make green!” 

Brody guessed we were painting, “grass!”



In ‘We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt’ the first obstacle the 
family have to go through 
is swishy-swashy grass.

We mixed small ‘dips’ of 
paint together to create our 
own ‘greens’ and tried hard 
to paint straight lines to 

make lots of grass.



We have done lots of 
different ‘grass’ 
activities though.

Autumn used different 
‘grasses’ with our green 

play-dough.



Some children made paint brushes with Miss Carrick.
They made them out of sticks, grass and string.

Fancy painting with grass! It was good fun.

“Look at my brush,” said Elliot.



Lots of the children 
tried to draw long, 
green grass on the 

board too. They had to 
stretch up high to see 
how long they could 

make their grass grow.



And there has been lots of super
story telling at our grassy, Bear
Hunt table. Everyone likes to join
in with the ‘swishy-swashy’ bits.


